
Department of Planning and Development 

RFP: UNIFIED VISION FOR DOWNTOWN PUBLIC SPACES 

New Opening Date: 

The new bid opening date has been extended to May 26, 2020

Revised Requirements for pre-bid site walk: 

The Mandatory Pre-bid Site Walk, which was scheduled for April 8, 2020 at 2:30 PM, has been cancelled 
due to social distancing guidelines. It is advised that proposers walk the site area on their own time 

while adhering to social distancing and CDC guidelines and submit any questions that they have to Anna 
Sangree, Planner, in writing at asangree@providenceri.gov no later than April 9th at 5:00 PM.  

Issue Dte: May 26, 2020 
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